e FEH

KELT

Kelt 0il & Gas, Inc.
P.O. Box 779
Goldsmith, TX 79741

March 21, 1994

Mr. Peter Chester

Bureau of Land Management
Roswell Resource Area
P.O. Drawer 1857

Roswell, NM 88202-1857

Dear Mr. Chester,

I am writing, at your request, to inform your office that the Cato
Unit Well #162, lccated in Chavez County, New Mexico was returned
to production on February 28, 1994. Pertinent information is as

follows: A1 VLS RS
W= 7 36 B
API Well Numker: 30-005-20180

Field: Cato San Andres
Location: NESE Sec 28-T8S-R30E

If you have any questions or require additional information, please
feel free to contact me at (915) 827-3818.

Sincerely,
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Matthew C. Ortwein A‘?(AM)MANH+%P
Petroleum Engineer SULBENOCREE Apy

cc: Jeff Goodrich, Kelt-Houston
Gary Hursey, Kelt-Ohio
Billy Walker, Pumping Services
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